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Research Analysis 

 

The measure provides counties an exemption from records retention requirements when the 

records do not directly relate to:  

 

• An officer-involved shooting; 

• Use of lethal force; 

• Incidents resulting in medical treatment; 

• Incidents identified in a writing application for preservation of the recording of the incident 

received by a county sheriff within 90 days of the incident; or 

• Incidents identified for preservation as requested by the district attorney. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3224 which deals with county exceptions from records retention requirements has no fiscal 

impact on the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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